


 
What about the close proximity at the property line close to industrial buildings?
 
What about the transportation and movement of cars, transport trucks, buses, bikers, pedestrians
and their safety? The road development stopped close to Wigwoss, east of Islington. This project
cannot be approved without the full development of road infrastructure taken in consideration well
past Hwy 50. 
 
You are very well aware of the bottle neck at the railway bridge just west of Islington Ave. This area
gets paralyzed mornings and evenings and is busy throughout the day. What happens when you add
a developments of this magnitude? What happens when the owners to the north decide to do the
same thing? 
 
My letter explains more clearly our  concerns. Industrial and residential are way too close to each
other. 
 
Please keep us informed with any developments.
 
Regards,
 
Carmela Tommasino
 
 
 










